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This year we have been able to offer lots of different experiences for our children in all year groups, including visitors into school
and visits outside of school. We always aim to make the most of our local area as much as possible; our KS1 and EYFS children
loved the Foss Fairy Trail in the Autumn term and KS2 have all enjoyed their visit to Homestead Park.

Taking the children out of school always requires increased supervision, meaning we do rely on the support of parents/carers
coming along to help. We wanted to take the opportunity to say a big thank you to everyone who has supported us on a school trip
or come into school to offer their help or expertise. We have a great community here at Park Grove and are pleased to be able to
work as a team with you all in your children's education. 
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I’m delighted to share some fantastic news — our recent Sponsored Bounce has raised an incredible £3,467.80!
A huge thank you to everyone who supported this event, whether by sponsoring or helping out on the day. 

This brilliant total will go a long way in supporting our school’s IT needs. Specifically, it will help cover the repairs and
upkeep of our Chromebooks and allow us to purchase new ones where needed ready for the next academic year.
We are also beginning the process of replacing our interactive whiteboards over the coming years. This is a significant
investment, so every bit of fundraising really does make a difference — and this one has certainly made an impact!

To celebrate the children’s efforts, I’ll be visiting all classes this week to hand out prizes to every pupil who took part.
In addition, we’ll be awarding an extra prize to the top bouncer in each class (the child who managed the most bounces!)
and to the child who raised the most sponsorship money. Their effort and enthusiasm have been truly inspiring.

Thank you again for your continued support — and well done to all of our brilliant bouncers! 

 


